
South Bend 

Redevelopment Authority 
227 West Jefferson Boulevard, Room 1308, South Bend, Indiana 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

THE SOUTH BEND REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
VVednesday,August 19,2015 

10:30 a.m. 

Pursuant to Indiana Code 5-14-1.5-5 this will serve as notice that the South 
Bend Redevelopment Authority has cancelled its Regular Meeting scheduled 
for 10:30 a.m., August 19, 2015. 

The next scheduled meeting is September 2, 2015, at 10:30 a.m. 

Signed this 13th day of Augyst, 2015. 

For Richard Klee, President 
South Bend Redevelopment Authority 
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